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Dear Parents and Caregivers – Nau mai haere mai 
 

Welcome back to school for Term 2.  Also a warm welcome to our new students – we trust you 
and your family enjoy being part of the Insoll family. 
 

New Staff 
This term we welcome two new staff members: 
 

• Whaea Kate Bird – Kate is team teaching with Whaea Alicia in Room 4. 
 

• Whaea Jessica Kehoe – Whaea Jessie is joining the support staff team working mostly in 
the junior team / Te Whānau Kawakawa. 
 

Congratulations to our Term 1 Awardees 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Attended 90 to 99% of the term 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

100% attenders for the term 
 

 
Senior Camp – Rooms 1, 11, 16 & 18 
The seniors will be heading out to Camp Raglan in week 5.  A camp notice has gone home – did 
you receive it?  Extra copies are available from the office or your child’s classroom if needed. 
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Insoll Avenue School 

Attendance 
The government has a strategy where they would like to get 
children at school for 90% of the time.  At our school we will 
reward classes and individual students that have had good 
attendance for the term.  Please help and encourage your 
child with this. 
 
Absences 
If your children are going to be away for any reason, please 
let the school office know why and for how long.  This can be 
done by either phoning on the free 0800 855 506 number or 
texting the school phone.  Both these numbers are listed at 
the top of this newsletter.  If the absence isn’t explained then 
the child/ren will be marked as truant. 
 


